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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 
Subject Year 13 Outdoor Adventurous Activities Trip to PACCAR –   

Thursday 19 October 2023 

As part of the Year 13 OCR Sport course, students have been studying Outdoor and 
Adventurous Activities and, as part of their course, they are required to be assessed taking 
part safely in an outdoor adventurous activity. In line with these requirements the students will 
be visiting Paccar Scout Camp in Gerrards Cross to take part in High Ropes and Abseiling to 
complete this assessment. As this trip is already going ahead, I wanted to open the trip up to 
our A Level PE class to also attend.  

The trip will take place on Thursday 19 October 2023. Students will be travelling via school 
minibus and will leave Vyners at 8:15am and return back to Vyners at approximately 1:30pm. 
On the day, students need to wear appropriate sports clothes and footwear that they can 
complete adventurous activities in, as well as bring any food/drink they may require for the 
morning.  

Students will be provided with all the safety equipment required, as well as the session being 
led by a fully qualified instructor. Paccar are fully insured and specialise in running school 
events.  

The cost of the trip is £20 for 2 activities and return transport to the venue.  

Payment should be made via sQuid, our online payment system. Log onto the 
system  (www.squidcard.com) and select the ‘school trips and offers' purse, then tick the  
‘YR13 PE OAA Trip (Yr 23/24)’. Payments must be paid before 13 October 2023 to secure 
your child’s place on the trip.   

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
mpowick@vynersschool.org.uk.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Powick 
Deputy Head of Physical Education  
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